
Trinity Primary School: “Offline and On Stage!”

The excitement is definitely starting to build as all classes begin preparations in

singing and choreography dance for our very much anticipated school concert!!

DATE: Wednesday 31
st

August

Venue doors open at 6.30pm and performance will start at 7pm.

All students are to arrive in their costumes and will meet their class teacher at

the venue.

VENUE: Hawthorn Arts Centre at 360 Burwood Road Hawthorn 3122

TICKETS will be available for purchase ONLY from Hawthorn Arts Centre via

the booking and ticket sale system. More details next week.

Trinity students and all children are FREE and all adult tickets are $20 each

A detailed costume list for each class will be sent home for parents.

Parents and Friends of Trinity we need assistance and support for making some

props and background sets! We also need help with transporting some items to

the venue in the morning.

If you are able to help in any way please contact Antonella via the office or

email atsakmakis@tcs.catholic.edu.au

The whole school full dress rehearsal will be on the morning of the concert at

Hawthorn and students will have permission notes sent home for the bus

transportation to and from the venue.

The school concert is a fantastic way to celebrate our school and connect with

each other. It is an expectation that every child participate and attend the

performance. The students and staff are sure it will be a fun event for all!

We look forward to a fabulous event!

Ms Stanton and all the Concert Committee
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